Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Monday, December 17, 2018 10:53 AM
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

Cc: Naylor, Racquel (Cl-StPaul)

Subject: FW: 752 Carroll Ave.

From: Huseby, Laura (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Monday, December 17, 2018 9:11 AM

To: David Shulman <david@shulmanbuske.com>

Cc: Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul) <leanna.shaff@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: RE: 752 Carroll Ave.

Please have Mr. Cannon contact the LHO office and request a later date for the hearing on 752 Carroll Ave.
Thank you,

Laura Huseby

Fire Inspector Il

Department of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220

Saint Paul, MN 55102

P: 651-266-8998

F: 651-2668951

laura.huseby@ci.stpaul.mn.us

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America

To Preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul by protecting and promoting public health and safety for all.

From: David Shulman [mailto:david@shulmanbuske.com]
Sent: Friday, December 14, 2018 10:55 AM

To: Huseby, Laura (CI-StPaul) <laura.huseby@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: 752 Carroll Ave.

Dear Ms. Huseby:

I am confirming my voice mail message to you of this morning in which | suggested that you proceed with the
reinspection of 752 Carroll Ave. scheduled for December 20, and we push back the revocation appeal hearing scheduled
for December 18. My client, James Cannon, Jr., anticipates that the issues you identified in your December 4 revocation
will be resolved before December 20. If that is the case, then we will not need to have a hearing.

Can we can count on the December 20 reinspection going forward so that | can have the hearing date pushed back?

| look forward to your response.

Sincerely,



David L. Shulman
Shulman & Buske PLLC
126 North Third St., #402
Minneapolis, MN 55401
Tel: 612-870-7410

Fax: 612-870-7462

Privileged and/or Confidential and/or Private Information:

This electronic message may contain information that is attorney-client or work product privileged and/or
confidential and/or private. Only the intended recipient of this communication may waive the attorney-client
privilege. To preserve the privilege, only distribute copies to those employees whose input on the issues is
necessary.

If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail: (1) do not read the content of the message; (2)
immediately notify the sender that you incorrectly received the message; and (3) do not disseminate,
distribute or copy this e-mail.



